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Janice Benton-Williams and Marcus Williams
1005 Main St.
New Cityland, CA 91010
41853
To Whom It May Concern,
We recognize that our daughter, Mari Williams, is traveling out of the country with her grandparents, David and Erica Benton, from August 5 to August 19, 2014. They will be traveling to various points throughout Canada to sightsee during that time period, and they have our permission to do so. Please see our notarized signatures below as evidence of our approval. If any questions arise regarding this permission, please contact us at (555)987-1234.
We have further provided our daughter’s passport and a copy of her birth certificate, if needed for verification. In the event of a medical emergency, David or Erica Benton have our permission to make treatment decisions about our daughter until we can be notified.
Sincerely,
Janice Benton-Williams & Marcus Williams

